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Please support HB 4148 to direct Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife to expand 

programs related to wildlife management, preventing human-wildlife conflict, and 

supporting wildlife rehabilitation centers.  In Wasco County, where I live, wildlife 

education is very much needed.  As more people move to the country, they don’t 

know how to live with the wildlife in a peaceful way or what to do if they encounter an 

injured animal.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Sheila Dooley 

 


